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Prayer for End of Term 

The last week of term is a time to thank God for the term. We have all grown in faith. 
 

Hooray for holidays! Thank you, God, for holidays, and all the good things they bring. 
After you had created the world you rested, so you know how good holidays are. They are such a fun time! 

Help us to make them a happy time for our parents too, and for all the people we share holidays with. 
Please keep us safe. Thank you, God, for holidays! 

‘Be strong and courageous. Do not be afraid; do not be discouraged, for the Lord your God will 
be with wherever you go. ’  Josh 1:9 

At Our Lady of the Immaculate Conception Parish Primary School we promote the safety, well being and inclusion of all children. 

Dear Parents, 
 
This is my last newsletter for Term 3. It has been a term and in fact a year that we 
could never have imagined or planned for. As a school community we have been 
challenged and tested in a way that has never happened in the 100-year history of 
Our Lady’s School. All through this term what has truly emerged is a school com-
munity which is resilient, knows how to work together, how to collaborate, is 
filled with faith and hope and knows how to live out its commitment to our stu-
dents and families. I am proud of the amazing work of both our teachers and sup-
porting staff in ensuring that all students were well supported during this difficult 
and challenging time. I would like to thank Father Peter for his leadership, spiritu-
al guidance, pastoral care, prayers and ongoing trust in myself and the staff of Our 
Lady’s School.  
 
I am extremely grateful to our parent community who supported the school in its endeavours to continue via remote online learn-
ing. I applaud our families who had to juggle work, home learning and all the other issues that crop up. You continued to work 
with us and your collaboration made all our successes possible. We could not have done it without you. 
 
Lastly, I would like to thank the students of Our Lady’s School for taking on all the challenges of remote online learning, engaging 
with the learning tasks provided by the teachers and responding with creativity and for most of the time enthusiastically. We can-
not wait to see you back at school. Our Lady’s School is looking forward to welcoming you back in Term 4. At this stage the Foun-
dation, Years 1 and 2 will begin on Monday the 12th of October and we are hoping that the Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 students will be 
back by the 26th of October 
Wishing you all a very well deserved holiday. Make sure you get out into the fresh air, exercise every day and take time to do the 
things that make you happy and help to refresh and renew you. Remember to keep safe and stay well. 
 
UNIFORM ORDERS 
The Uniform section on QKR will re-open on Friday 18 September for Term 4 orders. The Office will be open on Tues-
day 6 October between 9.00am-12.00pm to pick up your online order. 
Then ‘normal’ distribution will recommence, with any Foundation to Year 2 orders sent to the classrooms from Mon-
day 12 October and Years 3-6 orders will be available for pick up at the Office. 
 
Important dates for Term 4: 
Monday October 5-Friday October 9: Remote, Online Learning will continue into the first week of 
Term 4for all students except those whose parents are essential workers and have a Permitted 
Worker Permit.  
Monday October 12: Foundation, Years 1 and 2 will come back to school. Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 stu-
dents will continue remote online learning. The canteen will be open from the 12th of October for 
lunch orders only. 
Friday October 23 AFL Grand Final Public Holiday - no school for the children 
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FI 
Van - For a consistent effort in your school work. I love seeing and listening to your Seesaw posts. KEEP IT UP! From 
Ms. Cam Tu 
Garang - For accurately using ‘heavier’ and ‘lighter’ to describe the mass of household objects. Well done! From Ms. 
Cam Tu  
 
FJ 
Ella - Communicator Learning Asset Award. For making great contributions during our Google Meets. Keep answering 
and asking questions. We love to hear what you have to say! From Miss Severino 
Simon - For making attempts to stretch out the sounds in words. Keep up the effort! From Miss Severino 
 
1K 
Elke K For her participation and interest in the NGV Year One incursion. From Miss Karen 
Anthony B For his persistence in learning and willingness to learn new things. From Miss Karen 
 
1L 
Vaslem F - For trying his best and staying positive during Remote Online Learning! You never fail to make your teach-
ers laugh! From Miss Steph 
Simeli C - For always giving things a go in Remote Online Learning and trying her best even when things are new and 
tricky at first. From Miss Steph  
 
2M 
David H- for showing persistence and dedication in your learning throughout remote learning. Well done From Miss 
Scarpaci 
Tracey L- For using different reading strategies to improve on your reading. Well done From Miss Scarpaci  
 
2N 
Bailey H- For remaining so positive about your learning and always trying your best during Remote Online Learning. 
Keep it up Bailey! From Ms Howe 
Ethan N- For taking on feedback about your learning and always working so hard during Remote Online learning. You 
should feel so proud of yourself Ethan! From Ms Howe  
 
3E 
Natalie H - For always showing the Gospel Value of Respect. You ask questions respectfully and always show excellent 
manners when you are working online. You’re a super star! Well done, keep it up! From Miss O’Connell 
All of 3E - for all of your fantastic hard work and effort this term. I have been so impressed with your positive thinking 
and the way you’ve kept trying your best all term online. Well done! From Miss O’Connell  
 
3F 
Christina K - For working hard on your reading strategies, reading with expression and the long vowel sounds. Keep up 
the amazing work! From Ms Murphy and Ms Mitchell 
Aquelly L - For consistently attending every Google Meet and Reading Group, and always with a big smile. As well as 
always working to a high standard in all the SeeSaw activities. You are a Term 3 Super star! From Ms Murphy  
 



 

4G 
Leon A- For consistently applying himself during Remote Online Learning and sub-
mitting all tasks on time. You’re a star! From Mrs Sales 
LiLi F- For always giving her best effort when completing tasks. Keep up the amazing 
effort! From Mrs Sales  
 
4H 
Digby M- For a very entertaining video based on the play that you wrote. Well 
written, acted and filmed. Great work by your co-stars! From Mr Wickham 
Peter L. - For increasing attention to detail in his learning tasks over the last few 
weeks. It has been a pleasure seeing such work. From Mr Wickham  
 
5C 
Eamon L - For asking questions and acting on feedback to improve his work. That’s what good learner’s do! From Miss 
Wendy 
An D- For challenging himself to complete his work to a high standard every day. You have created some fabulous 
writing this week, An. Well done! From Miss Wendy 
 
5D 
Georgia M - For the commitment you have shown in your learning this week! Well done challenging yourself to use 
the mindmup website to do your 3 levels of thinking! From Mrs Mendoza 
Myumi P - For doing a fantastic brainstorm using the 3 levels of thinking and using your brainstorm to write a film re-
view, adding different design principles. Well done acting on feedback to also improve your writing! From Mrs Mendo-
za  
 
6A 
Chantelle H -for her impressive fraction knowledge that she shared with us during our Google meets to help 6A to add 
fractions as well as convert them from improper to mixed fractions From Ms Kaan 
Khoen B- For having high personal standards for his learning and using the learning asset of self-manger to problem 
solve and hand in all his learning in on time. From Ms Kaan  
 
6B 
Callum D - For making an excellent short film in response to a social justice issue. Your piece was creative, well pre-
sented and reflected effective use of appropriate technology. Well done! From Ms. Gurry 
Sally-Grace O - For the outstanding collage you made in response to a social justice issue. Your artwork was creative, 
beautifully presented and sends a powerful message about racism. Excellent work! From Ms. Gurry  

Justin B FJ 
Sung Khun T FI 

Ms Cam Tu 
Aria W 3E 
Sally P 2N 
Olivia T 1L 
Ms Wendy 

Julianna L 4H 

Yours sincerely, 

Patrizia Bertani 
Ms Patrizia Bertani 
Principal 
principal@olsunshine.catholic.edu.au 



 



 



 


